NEWSLETTER – Nov/Dec 2018




FLU VACCINATION IS AVAILABLE IN THE SURGERY


Following the recent Flu Clinic in October 2018, when 600 patients were invited only 120 patients attended.  As there was such a poor response from patients there will be no further adult clinics organised for this season.                      Therefore, if you wish to have the Flu Vaccine please make an appointment at the surgery.





Susan Mallon, Treatment Room Nurse, is leaving the Surgery on 23rd November 2018.


As yet we do not have a replacement for Susan’s role.








Christmas closure and Repeat Prescription ordering


The surgery will close on 24th December 2018, at 12.30pm.


Please ensure that you order Repeat Prescriptions in time for collection on or before 24th December 2018.


The surgery will re-open at 8.30am on Thursday 27th December 2018.
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The surgery will close on 31st December 2018 at 12.30pm.                                                              Opening again on Wednesday 2nd January 2019 at 8.30am.


Please ensure all repeat prescriptions are ordered and collected on time.  Thus avoiding unnecessary pressure being placed on Out Of Hours and local Hospitals over the holiday period.











Please note the surgery has implemented from March 2018, a policy whereby patients fail to keep 3 appointments either with a GP or Nurse (Jan – Dec) you will be removed from the Practice List.  Please remember to cancel an appointment if you cannot attend.
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